From: Celia Meza 
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 1:05 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: FW: Parade donation

Steve,
I am providing you notice of the in-kind donation that I have been advised has been provided to the Mayor’s Office for the upcoming Pride Parade event which will take place on 6/30/19.  A description is provided.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Celia 





Celia Meza
City of Chicago – Office of the Mayor
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